

Fire Department

Aaron Lipski

Joshua Parish Assistant Chief Andrew Timm Assistant Chief Russell Rivard Assistant Chief

March 30, 2022

To the Honorable The Board of Fire and Police Commissioners 200 East Wells Street, Room 705 Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202

Dear Commissioners:

The Eligible List for Firefighter, which was adopted on June 21, 2018, is becoming outdated, and consequently, becoming unable to bring in enough candidates who are either still interested or qualified to be hired, without going through a large number of prospects. It is respectfully requested that conversation begins regarding the timeline for an examination to be conducted, with the goal of having a new eligible list established. Department members are available to assist Commission staff with this request. Your consideration in this matter is greatly appreciated.

Respectfully,

AARON LIPSKI

Chief

AL/jlb FPC\Eligible Lists\Request FF 0322

